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I support the changes proposed by ADEQ to Rule 5 and Rule 6 that would institute a permanent
moratorium on issuance of permits for medium and large swine CAFOs in the Buffalo National River
watershed for the following reasons:
1) Soils in the area are too thin to entrain the large quantities of animal wastes associated with these
facilities.
2) The underlying Karst provides a transport path for these wastes to the Buffalo National River and/or
feeder streams, resulting in pollution of these waterbodies.
3) Instituting the moratorium will prevent the need to use taxpayer funds in the future to correct the
condition should a permit be issued in the future. 
4) The Buffalo National River, as one of the few remaining free-flowing streams in Arkansas and the
U.S. is a much too important resource to risk pollution in the future. 

Mark Smith
Dover, Ark.
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